
Survey Questions 

As Cain Center for the Arts begins to re-engage fundraising activities, understanding the 

preferences of our community members is vital to us.  As we consider options for in 

person gatherings in both Phase II and Phase III of the NC reopening plans, be assured 

that we will follow all requirements for these phases.  Your responses will help inform 

further planning as we move through those phases and beyond.   

 

1. What type of events are you likely to attend (please select all that apply) 

In person event at a private residence 

In person event at a public business (ex. restaurant or office) 

In person event at a private venue (ex.  neighborhood clubhouse or an event center) 

Virtual event (ex. Zoom) 

None – I am not comfortable attending any events at this time 

 

2. Under the current circumstances, I would be comfortable attending 2020 

events held during the following months 

June / July 

August / September 

October / November / December 

All of the above 

None of the above 

 

3. Which of the following are you the most comfortable with? 

Indoor-only event 

Outdoor-only event 

Indoor event with outdoor gathering space 

All of the above 

None of the above 

 

4. What type of event would you be most comfortable attending? 

30-minute presentation 

Hour-long cocktail event 

Multi-hour long gala  

Multi-hour outdoor festival 

I would be comfortable at any of these gatherings 

I would not be comfortable at any of these gatherings 

 

5. How many attendees would you feel comfortable with? 

I am only comfortable with one on one interaction 

10 people or less 



25 people or less 

50 people or less 

100 people or more 

 

 

6. What safety measures would you need to see in place in order to feel 

comfortable at an event? 

All attendees wear masks 

Event staff wear masks (ex. servers, bartenders) 

Clearly marked social distancing measures 

Temperature taking at entrance to event 

Disposable utensils and dinnerware 

None of the above 

 

Thank you for your responses. We’re looking forward to seeing you again soon. 


